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Inquiries concerning the subject of this Marine Safety Circular should be directed to the Deputy Maritime 

Administrator Commonwealth of Dominica, 32 Washington Street, Fairhaven, MA 02719 USA 

technical@dominica-registry.com 

 

Commonwealth of Dominica 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Office of the Maritime Administrator 

 

 

To: All Vessel Owners, Operators, Crew Managers, Mariners and 

Regional Offices 

 

Subject: Certificate of Competence (CoC), Certificate of Proficiency (CoP) and 

Course Certificates issued for non-nationals 

 

PURPOSE 

   

This Marine Safety Circular (“MSC”) has the aim to reiterate and communicate, to the vessels 

under the jurisdiction of the Commonwealth of Dominica, that the Administration does not 

recognize the Certificate of Competence (“CoC”), Certificate of Proficiency (“CoP”) and Course 

Certificates issued to non-nationals by the Maritime Administrations of Belize, Honduras, Cook 

Islands, Samoa, Sri Lanka and the Federated States of Micronesia. 

 

Due to the above, we request to take all necessary measures to comply with this MSC. 

 

Any questions can be directed to:  

Technical Department 

Tel: + 1 508 992 7170 

E-mail: technical@dominica-registry.com   

mailto:technical@dominica-registry.com

